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Dear Up and Coming Community,  

 

Our next day of Up and Coming will be this coming Saturday on October 23rd 

from 4PM - 8:30PM! Due to scheduling conflicts with Belvedere, we will be 

holding UC at the White House property that is nearby. The address for the 

White House is: 548 S Broadway, Tarrytown, NY 10591. Drop off and pick up 

will be here. Dinner will be served, please bring $4!  

 

If you haven't yet done so, we are still accepting registrations for the 2021-2022 

UC year. Registration link: forms,gle/fwRoeuPzE2nqG9Hf6   

We are also still accepting the UC participant fee. This is to help with the cost to 

use Belvedere throughout the year and for the different activities we will do.   

 

***HALLOWEEN PARTY DETAILS*** 

This year we have decided to partner up with our brothers and sisters from the 

NJ area to bring you the Halloween Party of the year!  

 

The Halloween Party will take place on October 30th from 2PM - 5PM at 

the Clifton Family Church. The address is: 78 Demott Ave, Clifton, NJ 

07011. Attached is a flyer with more details on the party.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.  

See you on Saturday!  

 

-- 

Stephanie Dias  

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry   

 



 

 

  

  

 


